Regular Monthly Meeting March 12, 1998

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 12, 1998 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay tax refunds.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the following subdivisions contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planing Commission.

Woodland Hills, Phase IV; Mushuda Subdivision; Dachko Subdivision Replat; Woloszyn Subdivision.

Township Clean Up Day was set for April 25th, from 8:00 am to 3:00 pm.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, stated that the by-pass lights are still out and asked about liability for the tax office, as well as, the status of the residency requirement for all new employees.

Mr. Gene Pavia, a questions concerning the abandonment of Alveretta Blvd.

Mr. Butch Wehr, asked the current status of the Park Board.

Mr. Sam Garver, asked why Carol Reed is not collecting the Wage Taxes. Was the township involved with the pond draining?

Mr. Dave Brooks, asked when the abandoned house on Douglas Drive would be going up for U.S. Mashall sale.

Mr. Bob Hinton, asked if and when the Chief of Police would be retiring?

Mr. Richard Bigley, asked if there were any plans to hire additional police?

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.